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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As we prepare for our busy summer period we would like to inform you of the services that 

you can use to purchase uniform. This year we will be celebrating our 25
th

 Birthday and with 

the current pandemic, this Summer will be very different to any other Summer we have 

known. We want to reassure you that our first priority is to keep you, your child and our staff 

safe whilst purchasing school uniform. We therefore have measures in place to ensure this. 

Customers are usually able to visit our store and shop at their own leisure but this year is 

different with restrictions and guidelines set by the government. As a result we have social 

distancing measures in place, are limiting the number of customers in our store at one time 

and therefore only allowing one adult family member per visit. Our fitting rooms will also be 

limited in use. 

 

We offer a click and collect service and a delivery service, we would encourage you to 

take advantage of this option. This is available now - Please visit our website. Click and 

collect orders must be picked up from the designated point at the rear of our store. This 

is located on Juglands road opposite the Sainsburys carpark entrance. 

 

Our Store is now open. We will be scheduling appointments and encourage you to telephone 

and book an appointment. You can of course just arrive at the store, however there may be 

long queues and waiting times. The first appointments are now available, please call 

01689821439 to book. We urge you to take advantage and purchase early. We will 

exchange unworn uniform up until 14
th

 September. Our usual terms and conditions apply. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation when shopping with 

us. 

 

 

For and on behalf of Graduates Schoolwear. 


